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INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY WITH STANBIC IBTC PLC 

 

This is to draw the attention of the University community, especially students to the pledge made 

by Dr. ‘Demola Sogunle, the Chief Executive Officer of Stanbic IBTC Plc and Chairman at the 

opening ceremony of the 2017 University of Ibadan Research and Development Fair that 

students with CGPA of First Class Honours and 2nd Class Honours (Upper Division) may apply 

for internship with Stanbic IBTC Plc and can be subsequently employed after graduation. 

 

Eligible and interested students are, therefore, directed to submit their Curriculum Vitae and 

Transcripts as a single document to careers@stanbicibtc.com  

 

Thank you. 

 

.  

 

O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 
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